
 

oc:r---

March 7, 1956 

Dear Mr . Wheeler: 

With r efer ence to your letters concerning 
the forthcoming inter- American conferences, I 
trust I shall be able t o make a definite r eply 
in the next few days . I am hopeful of attending 
the meeting of the Int er-A~erican Cultural Council . 

Your interest in inviting me to this meeting 
and in bringing the other meetings to my attention 
is deeply appreciat ed . 

Sincerely yours , 

ARTURO MORALES CARRION 
Commonwealth Under Secretary of State 

Mr . Richard S. Wheeler 
Deputy Director 

Office of International Conferences 
Department of State 

Washington 25, D. C. 
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